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LUNEDALE PARISH COUNCIL

MINUTES OF MEETING 23RD NOVEMBER 2017 HELD AT THE CARLBECK CENTRE LUNEDALE

Present:	Ian Raine (Chairman), Malcolm Dent, John White, Caroline Colling, Andy Page, Roger Sunderland (Clerk).

Agenda Items:

1. Apologies.	None.

2. The minutes from the meeting held on 3rd August 2017 were approved. Proposed – Councillor White. Seconded – Councillor Page.

3. Matters Arising.	

a. Ongoing from meeting held on 11th May 2017. Durham Councillors Richard Bell and Ted Henderson are still investigating the provision of an ANPR camera in Lunedale. Durham Police are looking at a business case for the installation and matched funding.

4. Financial Review.	

a. Bank account reconciled. It was noted that unforeseen costs for pre-election training and GPDR training for the Clerk had resulted in going over budget and council reserves were used to cover these costs. The bank balance stands at £287.48. Annual hall rental was still due, but not yet invoiced. The clerk presented invoices for said GDPR training, being payment to CDALC and for mileage.
b. It was noted that the final audit by BDO was passed with no comments.
c. Future audits would be by Mazars and in view of our budget size we must ensure compliance with transparency laws so we can claim exemption from audit costs.
d. Budget discussion for 2018/2019 took place and in view of further likely training costs it was decided to ask for a precept of £210.00, which was a very small increase from the current precept.

5. Risk Review.		The risk management template was reviewed to assess the risks faced by the council. It was identified that with the introduction of GDPR in May of 2018 that we should formulate documentation and website mitigations and in-house regulations.

6. AOB.	

a. GDPR (General Data Protection Regulations).		The clerk reported on the training received from CDALC on this topic and advised of the expected changes for compliance. This would require changes to the risk assessment matrix as previously mentioned. The council would have two Data Controllers, the chairman as Webmaster and the clerk for documentation. Councillors were also advised of their responsibilities for mail direct to themselves. The possible provision of a Data Protection Officer	 by DCC was discussed, as there may be costs involved for the council budget.
b. Training Offer by Middleton in Teesdale Council. 	It was decided that this offer would have to be reluctantly refused for budget reasons.

The meeting concluded at 2030 hrs.

The next meeting will be in the Carlbeck Centre at 1930 on 1st February 2018.
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